
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CKI/CJO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/PARENTFORUM/STUDYSKILLSANDSUPPORT     25th September 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well. As we approach a crucial phase in your child’s academic 
journey, we would like to extend a warm invitation to our Year 11 Academic Information Evening, which will 
be held in our School Hall at 18.00 on Tuesday 10th October. 
  

This evening aims to provide you with valuable insights and knowledge regarding resources which will enable 
you to support your child in both their preparations for upcoming GCSE examinations and for their general 
well-being, This is such an important year for them and we want to do everything we can to ensure we 
support them holistically as well as academically. We understand that this can be a demanding time for both 
students and you as parents/carers, and we are dedicated to offering guidance and strategies that will 
enhance their preparation and alleviate any worries they or you may have.  
 

We will cover the following topics: 
 

 Share information on key staff, key dates and what to expect over the academic year. 
 

 Effective study techniques: We will share proven methods for efficient information retention and 
time-management. 
 

 Subject specific information: Our expert Heads of English, Maths and Science will discuss tailored 
approaches to revision. 

 

 Managing anxiety: Recognising that some students may experience anxiety during this period, we 
will provide information and support to help them navigate and overcome any feelings of stress. 

 

 Reinforce the importance of attendance to ensure progress and ultimately success. 
 

It is crucial that we work together to support your child in gaining the necessary tools for success, but also 
to reinforce the importance of our partnership with you. 
 

To ensure that we can accommodate all attendees, kindly RSVP by this Microsoft Forms link 
https://forms.office.com/e/sR1ech8TdF  to indicate whether you plan to attend or not. Please do not worry 
if you suddenly decide you can attend and you have not told us, please still turn up.  
 

Your involvement and support in your child’s education is invaluable, and we look forward to welcoming you 
to this event. Together, we can help your child achieve their full potential and navigate this important stage 
in their academic journey through High Expectations, High Aspirations and High Standards. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr. C. Kinsey 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/sR1ech8TdF

